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Child Hunger Corps of Gleaners, Indianapolis will be providing lunch for children and youth up
to age 18 for all of Scott County. This free lunch will be provided Monday-Friday from 12-1pm,
now through August 2 (except July 4).      
 The need is for volunteers who will serve for a week, daily, or several days for the food service
and supervision of the youth. The time of service would be from 11:30am-1:30pm. The host site
is the Cherry Street Community Center in Austin, located behind Grace Covenant Family Life
Center (across the street from City Hall). If anyone or any church, business, civic group, or other
type group could sponsor a week, several days, or certain days by volunteering, please contact
us at 812-794-3182, 812-820-1792,or email pamog@aol.com.
 Volunteers are needed for just 2 hours a day throughout the summer! Get your church or your
civic group together and pledge one week, or two weeks through the summer! This can only
happen through a volunteer response from the people of Scott County. There will be a training
meeting for all volunteers Tuesday, May 14th at 6:30pm at the Cherry St. Community Center.

 1 / 1


